
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
24th May 2024 
 
 
Girls Cricket Tournament 6th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to invite your child to attend the above sporting event which will be 
held on Thursday 6th June 2024. 
 
The event will take place at Uphill Castle Cricket Club and will be held during the school day. 
Children should arrive at school by 8.45am as normal. We will be leaving school at 9.30am to 
walk to the event. We will be returning to school at 12.45pm. Pick up for your child will be at the 
end of the school day. 
 
Children attending will need to bring with them a packed lunch, a water bottle, and a named 
sun hat. Please ensure your child has applied sun cream before attending school. 
 
They should have their PE kit in school to wear for the event and will be required to wear sturdy 
trainers.  
 
Please confirm you give permission for your child to attend this event by visiting 
www.parentpay.com and giving permission by Monday 3rd June 2024.  
 
There is no charge for this event.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Miss G Arnall & Mr J Huntley 
P E Co-ordinators 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

